
Europe’s longest-running event focused on diversity in private equity returns to London once

again in November. Established in 2014, the PEI Women in Private Equity Forum has driven

forward the discussion around diversity in private equity.

Bringing together institutional investors, fund managers and the surrounding industry, the event

provides a platform for men and women of all levels to build their network across alternative

asset classes.

Sophie Reguengo (Partner) and Anne-Sophie Lliteras (Senior Associate) will be attending. Please

don't hesitate to get in touch with Sophie or Anne-Sophie to arrange a meeting.
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https://www.ogier.com/people/sophie-reguengo
https://www.ogier.com/people/anne-sophie-lliteras

